
Phil Zielke started Phil’s Friends af-
ter battling cancer twice while in his 
mid-twenties. Family and friends pro-
vided him with care items and notes of 
Christian encouragement. Phil had Christ 
in his heart. However, many patients in 
the hospital did not have that hope. When 
he recovered, he made it his mission 
to give hope to cancer patients. Phil’s 
Friends was established as a full-time 
ministry in 2009. 

Care packages contain a Bible, blanket, 
hat, socks, lip balm, toothpaste, tooth-
brush, lotion, journal, pen, puzzle book, 
and playing cards. Plus, a letter with the 
message of the Gospel and an explanation 
of how our “hope” comes from our rela-
tionship with our Lord. When someone 

is battling cancer, it is so important to 
know of the unending love of Jesus. 

With these grant funds, Phil’s Friends 
will be able to provide 1,000 cancer pa-
tients with the hope and encouragement 
that only Jesus can bring.

We Pray Together:
Dear Father in heaven, when we hear the 
word cancer, we are frightened. We know 
how ravaging it can be for our bodies. 
The treatment can be long and painful. 
Help us to remember to put our trust in 
You as the Great Healer. Help us to place 
our hope in You and know that you are in 
charge. In Jesus’ name. Amen.

Hope of Christ for Cancer Patients
Phil’s Friends — $70,000

And when did we see you 

sick or in prison and visit 

you? And the King  

will answer them,  

‘Truly, I say to you,  

as you did it  

to one of the least  

of these my brothers, 

 you did it to me’  

(Matthew 25: 39-40).
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